
Angela's Analytics

I'm Angela Zhang, your new Divison 12

Lieutenant Governor. I am currently a

junior at duPont Manual High School

and am so excited for this upcoming year!

As your Lieutenant Governor, I will

maintain regular contact with all the

clubs in the division and am always here if

you have any questions, comments, or

concerns!  

Upcoming Dates

OCTOBER 1, 2021
Annual dues become
payable

OCTOBER 16, 2021
Dollywood Fall
Rally

NOVEMBER 1-5
Key Club Week

Hello everyone!

Your monthly newsletter of the latest and greatest of Key Club!
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DECEMBER 1, 2021
Annual dues
become delinquent
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Held March 19-21

2021 DISTRICT
CONVENTION!

Our first-ever virtual District

Convention year was an amazing

success! We elected our new Board for

the 2021-2022 year and announced so

many scholarships and awards. A huge

congratulations to duPont Manual

High School for winning the 1st place

Platinum Division Achievement Award

and 1st place Platinum Single Service

Award, as well as Outstanding Club in

our division!

A SUCCESSFUL

SPRING BOARD

MEETING!
The Kentucky-Tennessee District

Board held its first Board meeting on

April 9-10! The Spring Board Meeting

consisted of the approval of the new

District Historian and Bulletin Editor,

goal setting, Lieutenant Governor

training, and so much more! We all

look forward to what will undoubtedly

be an amazing year to come and are so

excited to serve you all!
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Being able to maintain contact with your club is imperative so that I can provide

you with division, district, and international updates and information. Of course,

you can also contact me at any time if you have any questions or if you'd simply

like to chat!

Additionally, if your club has not held club officer elections yet,

please contact me so we can get those done immediately!
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CLUB

CONTACTS
As this next year begins, I will

need updated club officer contact

information. I will be reaching

out to each club in the coming

weeks, but feel free to email or

DM me your club officer

information if that is more

convenient.

"The best way to
find yourself is to
lose yourself in
the service to
others."

-  MAHATAMA
GHANDI
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